
From: 

To: 
Sent: 7/13/2021 6:10:41 PM 
Subject: Fire near Magalia and Cresta off of the Feather River Scenic Byway 

:/ 

Director, Wildfire Safety Operations 

Some of the measures included in this email are contemplated as additional precautionary measures 
intended to further reduce the risk of wildfires. 
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